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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

- Harris'' Microwave COmmunications Division is currently developing next generation radio, 
Galileo. Experimental license KO2XGT will be used for field trial and testing during the Galileo 
radio development process.
- Harris will conduct field trial in selected locations nationwide for microwave radio 
propagation characteristics study using MegaStar radio (HRS-MG06G3S1-1), Constellation 
(HRS-CX-06G155M) and Galaxy (HRS-GY-23G03S1).  These radios are FCc approved 
equipment.  Total number of units used in the field will be far below 50.


